
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

4th April 2025 

Awards of the week 
Stars of the week:  
Willow class: Nikolaj for his wonderful handwriting and challenging himself with his sentences.  
Chestnut class: Shellbee for her determination in maths. 
Oak class: Aurelia for her excellent work in maths. 
Hazel class: Lily for using her sketchbook designs to create beautiful batik artwork.  
Sports person of the week: Evan being very enthusiastic at cross country and thanking the organisers of the 
competition. 
Good Samaritan of the week: Eli for his kind behaviour in the playground. 
Readers of the week: Isabella R, Olivia, Toby, Bella B, Finley, Brogan, Aurelia, Eli, Sebastian, Bobby, Bella L-M, Rares, 
Mariette and George S. Well done to Dorothea for receiving her Bronze Bawdsey Bookworm and to George M for 
achieving his Silver Bawdsey Bookworm. 

PE, Swimming, Beach School and Forest School 
Any changes to PE days will go out on class dojo to the classes at the start of next week. Swimming will start again at 
the Deben pool for years 3-6, they will need a towel, swim hat, goggles are optional but require us to have a letter of 
permission from a Parent/ Carer for them to be able to wear them, and a full swimming costume or tight-fitting 
trunks. This will start in the first full week back. Chestnut class will be going to Beach School on a Tuesday afternoon 
and they will need a waterproof/ windproof jacket and footwear they can get down to the beach in, along with 
having their PE kit on for that day please. Willow class will be doing Forest School on a Wednesday afternoon and 
they will need to be in their PE kit for that day, with shoes or wellies they can change into for the field please.  

Clubs starting 
Next week there will be After School Care and Breakfast club, but no other teacher led or sports clubs. Please book 
in advance for After School Care. As it is a new term please sign up for the other teacher led and sport clubs for your 
children to attend. We will also start to contact people if we cannot run a later session in After School Care due to 
lack of uptake and the new costs for the After-School Care will be in place.  

Ready for the weather and the field 
Please can the children bring in a coat or jacket and a jumper for the cold, also a named sun hat and sun cream to be 
applied in the morning before school on hot days. Water bottles with water in them should be in daily please. Please 
can children have a change of shoes for the field, or wellies in school during the week, we do like them to be able to 
go on the field all year round.  Thank you in advance for helping us keep your child warm and safe in the sun.  

Tilian Partnership Update 
We are now a Tilian Partnership school, everything transferred from the Local Authority and we are looking forward 
to this exciting new era for our school. 

Sponsored Easter Walk 
Thank you for all the support for this event, so far the Just giving page has raised over £1,300! This really supports 
the school and the extras we can give all the children. 

Diary dates 
Tuesday 22nd April: Professional Development day for staff only in school.  
Wednesday 23rd April: First day of the Summer term for children.  
 

For our term dates please look on our website.  
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